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Press Release 

 

The Sikh Council Bahrain deeply condole with the families of those who lost their life under gruesome terrorist 
attack on the innocent Sikh men, women, and children at Gurdwara Guru Har Rai Sahib, Shor Bazaar, Kabul, 
Afghanistan. The greater agony is that the pious souls had gathered at Gurdwara to pray to protect the world 
from the Covid-19 pandemic as per the core principle of Sikhism- Sarbat da Bhalla (well being for all).   

We appeal to the human rights organizations and the United Nations to intervene to ensure the safety of the 
most vulnerable community in Afghanistan. This also requires thorough international investigation to identify 
the real culprits, forces and motives behind this cowardly attack. We know this is not the first time, a similar 
attack has happened in the recent past also. Sikhs in Afghanistan have become the soft target with the 
multiple domestic and international power canters in Afghanistan that want to create instability in the 
country. 

Sikh organizations along with the various governments all across the world must work together to ensure that 
the Sikh and Hindu families living in Afghanistan be settled to the safer locations and every required assistance 
needs to be provided to these families so that they can live, prosper, and contribute to the societies.  

The world communities need to save the precious lives of the Sikhs of Afghanistan and gain loving & resilient 
qualities from them.  
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